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October 6, 2022 
 
Councilmember Paul Krekorian, Chair 
Budget and Finance Committee 
Attn: Andrew Suh 
 
RE: COUNCIL FILE TRANSMITTAL 
 
On October 6, 2022, the Public Safety Committee considered a City Administrative Officer report 
relative to a proposed Agreement between the Los Angeles Fire Department (LAFD) and Motorola 
Solutions, Inc., to upgrade the LAFD’s voice radio system, Council file No. 22-1017. After consideration, 
the Committee moved to approve the following recommendations: 
 
AUTHORIZE the Fire Chief, LAFD, or designee, to: 
 

a. Execute an Agreement between the LAFD and Motorola Solutions, Inc., for the upgrade of the 
Department’s voice radio system, for a term of three years, with an amount not to exceed 
$17,953,555.68. 
 

b. Execute up to five one-year extensions for a total amount not to exceed $11,246,822, subject to 
available funding and the contractor’s providing satisfactory services under the Agreement 
 

This file is now transmitted to the Budget and Finance Committee. 
 
 
 
Luigi Verano 
Legislative Assistant  
Public Safety Committee 
(213) 978-1082 
 
 
MEMBER   VOTE 
RODRIGUEZ:  YES 
LEE:   YES 
BUSCAINO:   ABSENT 
HARRIS-DAWSON: YES 
KORETZ:   ABSENT 
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